10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SWIA 2AA

From the Private Secretary 5 February 1988

Prime Minister's Visit to Turkey:
Wreath-Laying Ceremony

Thank you for your letter of 5 February
about the wreath-laying ceremony at the
Ataturk Mausoleum. I am content with what
you propose.

(CHARLES POWELL)

Lyn Parker, Esq.,
Foreign and Commonwealth Office.




Foreign and Commonwealth Office

London SWI1A 2AH

5 February 1988
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Prime Minister's Visit to Turkey: Wreath-Laying Ceremony

Our Embassy in Ankara have confirmed that the Prime
Minister will need to lay a wreath at the Ataturk Mausoleum.

The Embassy will purchase a circular wreath locally
and have asked us to provide a printed riband with the
wording, in gold, "The Prime Minister of the United Kingdom
of Great Britain and Northern Ireland".

I should be grateful to know if you agree with this
proposal.
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(L Parker)
Private Secretary

C D Powell Esq
10 Downing Street




